2020 DARA Annual Meeting summary 

The annual meeting of the Diamond A recreation Association was held “virtually”, using Zoom webinar technology, on Sunday, October 25 between 11 am and noon. Using Zoom allowed DARA to conduct all of its official business while adhering to the social distancing restrictions specified by Sonoma County and the State of California to mitigate the transmission of the COVID-19 virus.

The meeting was recorded and the recording can be reviewed by:
1. Clicking on the following url: https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/LM4ENI49tVCsVHOjcGwLEUjK80pdmYDhk8hicgiXtSwn_6Osdo_CFjixdOUfr9Um.mmtPiopYFDFfAch7
2. Entering the passcode Kj2@sRvr
